19 November 2013

Mr C Smith Universal Rotating Electrics Unit 18-20 Gardiners Lane South Basildon SS14 3HY



Disasters Emergency Committee Ground Floor, 43 Chalton Street London NW1 1DU

T +44 (0) 20 7387 0200

+44 (0) 20 7387 2050

E info@dec.org.uk

dec.org.uk

THANK YOU

Philippines Typhoon Appeal

Dear Mr Smith,

Firstly, I want to say thank you for your generous gift of £300.00 to the DEC Philippines Typhoon Appeal. Because of your generosity we can provide hope to some of the millions whose lives have been turned upside down by the devastation of Typhoon Haiyan.

Hope to people like 10-year-old Rafael, who lost his father when the typhoon struck.

His cries for help did not go un-noticed; it was you and many others like you that decided to answer his call. Now, we can provide people like Rafael with food, shelter and urgent medical supplies.

We simply could not do this without you, so once more on behalf of all those affected by this disaster, who will receive aid because of you, we say thank you.

With very best wishes,

Saleh Saeed Chief Executive

PS. Thank you for making your gift worth 25% more at no cost to you by allowing us to claim the tax through HMRC's Gift Aid scheme. Please see overleaf for Gift Aid terms and conditions and let us know if your tax circumstances change.

Together We're Stronger

ActionAid
Age International
British Red Cross
CAFOD
CARE International UK
Christian Aid
Concern Worldwide
Islamic Relief
Merlin
Oxfam
Plan UK
Save the Children
Tearfund
World Vision